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Michelle Diorio

From: Harris, Richard (DPH) <richard.harris@state.ma.us>
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 4:15 PM
To: Michelle Diorio
Subject: RE: Question

There have been no changes. 
 

From: Michelle Diorio [mailto:mdiorio@rxrd.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 4:05 PM 
To: Cittadino, Margaret (DPH) 

Subject: FW: Question 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

I just wanted to follow up with the below email to make sure there has been no changes.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Respectfully, 

 
Michelle D'Iorio 

Rx Reverse Distributors Inc. 
9255 US Hwy 1 
Sebastian, FL 32958 
T: 772 388-1212  
F: 772 388-1260 
E: mdiorio@rxrd.com  
W: http://www.rxrd.com 

 

From: Coffey, James D (DPH) [mailto:james.d.coffey@state.ma.us]  

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 9:54 AM 
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To: Michelle Diorio 

Subject: RE: Question 

 

Dear Mr. D'Iorio:  
  

Thank you for your inquiry.  
 
Currently, the Massachusetts Board of Registration In Pharmacy does not license and or register "Non-Resident" pharmacies, pharmacy 

departments, reverse distributors and or Wholesale Distributors.  
  
Notwithstanding, this means that a Massachusetts license is not required to receive shipments of pharmaceuticals mailed by MA licensed 

dispensing pharmacies, hospitals and or Wholesale Distributors.  
 
Please contact the Boards Assistant Director, Margy Cittadino (617 973 0955) and or the Boards Administrative Assistants, Lau Kwan (617 973 0952) 

or Carolyn Reid (617 973 0954) for assistance related to your request.      

If additional information is necessary, please contact me at 617 973 0950.  
Sincerely, JD  

James D. Coffey 

Director 

Massachusetts Board of Registration in Pharmacy 

Department of Public Health 

Division of Health Professions Licensure 

239 Causeway Street, Suite 500, 5th Floor 

Boston, MA 02114  

james.d.coffey@state.ma.us 

Telephone (617 973 0950) 

Facsimile (617 973 0980) 

Website: <http://www.mass.gov/dph/boards/pharmacy  

  
 

From: Michelle D'Iorio [mailto:mdiorio@rxrd.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2011 1:30 PM 


